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Date: 27/09/2022 Our ref: TWC/2022/0800 Your ref: 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Town & Country Planning Act 1990 

 

Erection of a part two storey, part first floor side extension  

57a Limekiln Lane, Lilleshall, Newport, Shropshire, TF10 9EY 

 

The Council has received the above application on the 12/09/2022. 
 
You may wish to express an opinion and I would appreciate any comments by the 18/10/2022.  If I do 
not hear from you by then I will assume that you have no comment to make.  Any you do make need to 
be through your online login account only and they will be accessible on the planning online system 
through the Council’s website. 
 
Please note further representations are permitted up until 24 hours prior to Planning Committee and 
these must be made by email to planning.control@telford.gov.uk and labelled ‘Urgent for Planning 
Committee’.  Representations made after this time may not be reported.   
If this application is for householder development (alteration or extension to a dwelling) or for minor 
commercial development, there will be no further opportunity to comment should there be an appeal. 
The Council has public speaking at Planning Committee where you may have the opportunity to speak.  
To find out if the application is to be considered at Planning Committee and the date of the meeting, 
please contact Development Management on 01952 380380 or view the application online.   
 

If you wish to speak you need to register your interest no later than 5pm, 2 working days before the 

meeting.  To register your interest please contact Democratic Services via email at 

publicspeaking@telford.gov.uk, by telephone on 01952 383205 or by letter to Democratic Services, 

Telford & Wrekin Council, Addenbrooke House, Ironmasters Way, Telford, TF3 4NT. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Tom Carruthers 

Planner 

  

Lilleshall Parish Council 
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